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December 10, 2015

Firefighter W. Paul Prince
Loris Fire Department

3909 Walnut Street

Loris, South Carolina 29569

Dear Firefighter Prince,

I just want to take a minute and congratulate you as your fifty years of service to the Loris Fire
Department is recognized and celebrated! You are an awesome representative of South
Carolina’s everyday heroes, always willing to put yourself in harm’s way to protect people and
property throughout your community. It’s a great day in South Carolina when we can recognize
a first responder for five decades of committed service that sets an outstanding example for his
fellow — and our future — firefighters. Thank you for helping make our state such a wonderful
place to live, work, learn, and visit.

Michael and I are pleased to send our congratulations as you are recognized for fifty years of
service to the Loris Fire Department and community, and we wish you the best going forward
with your incredible career. God bless.




